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Welcome back and a big hello to our new reception children and parents. We hope you all 
enjoyed your summer break. It is great to hear the buzz of busy children in their new classes 
and they are looking very smart in their new uniforms.  

 

We have had a few staff changes.  We would like to welcome Miss Khatoon, the new class 
teacher in Year 5 and our 3 new members of the TA team Miss Ogden, Miss Filer and Mrs 
Webb. 

 

Susan Smith 

Headteacher 

Covid update 

  

 If a child has symptoms they will be asked to isolate and take a PCR test.  This 
is going to be our main defence against any spread of the virus in school, so we will 
be very strict about asking parents to take a child for a test even if they only have very 
mild symptoms. We still require parents to report a positive lateral flow test( LFT) to 
us and following this to book a PCR test for your child. If the PCR is positive NHS 
Track & Trace will take over responsibility for tracking close contacts and these peo-
ple will be asked to take a PCR test.   

 
 Cleaning/ventilation:  We will still expect children to wash their hands frequent-

ly and will clean ‘touchpoints’ around the school.  Windows and doors will be left open 
to ventilate rooms.  These are common sense measures that should not get in the 
way of the children’s education. 

Job Vacancy 

Would you like to join our MDSA team? 

 

We would love to hear from you if you’d like to 
help with supervising the children at lunchtime. 
Please register your interest with the office 
team either in person, by calling us on 01793 
523119 or emailing  

officerlk@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk 

 

Can we please that if your child 
brings a packed lunch that they 
have healthy items in it.  

You might want to include 

a sandwich or wrap 

a piece of fruit or raw vegetable 

a yoghurt or jelly  
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There have been occasions when emails sent to the office have not been received.  

Can you please ensure that all correspondence is sent to  

officerlk@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk 

Our breakfast club is open from 8am every 
school day. To book a space please contact the 
school office.  

A number of different activities are available 
each day and of course breakfast. 

Booking/paying in advance for the next term at-
tracts a 20% discount on the price. 

Welcome New Governors at RLK 

 

Welcome back everyone. We hope you all had a lovely summer. 

 

We are very happy to welcome Katy Day, Mariana Araujo and Faye Norton as our new parent gov-
ernors. We also give a warm welcome to two new governors from the Swindon community, Sonal 
Chopra and Gary Millard. Thanks goes to all of them for joining the board to help ensure our school 
is the best possible for our children. 

 

The RLK Governing Board is now at full capacity, however if you would like to register an interest in 
joining or have any questions of what we do and how we help improve the school, please email 
clerktogovs@robertlekyng.swindon.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

Can we please ask that 
where possible appoint-

ments are made for your child outside of school 
hours. If your child has an appointment during 
the school day, please ensure they are collect-
ed by an adult and the office staff are aware in 
advance of who will be collecting them. You 
must sign your child out on the entry system 
touchscreen at the office.  
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